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New Colonoscopy Reimbursement Policy for Commercial Lines of Business  
 
Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) will be publishing a new Colonoscopy 
Reimbursement Policy on January 1, 2020, which will allow the reimbursement of multiple colonoscopy procedures 
performed in the same session. This change will impact the reimbursement of claims with a date of service beginning 
January 1, 2020.    
 
Products Impacted 
This change only applies to commercial lines of business. 
 
Questions? 
If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820.  
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